CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The current road closures between Bennington Road and
Howard Lane are estimated to be opened to traffic on

June 28, 2021, pending concrete strength testing. Following this
opening, 156th Street between 4th Street and Howard Lane will
be closed starting June 28. The 4th Street intersection will remain
open and the Howard Lane intersection will be closed. The local
detour will change to use 4th Street, 156th Avenue and

N 2nd Street. Parking restrictions along the route and temporary
stop signs may be used on this local detour.

With the opening of 156th Street between N 2nd Street and
Bennington Road, remaining work in the area may still include
seeding, roadway signage and utility connections. Temporary lane
closures may occur to safely complete these operations.

As roadway work is 100 percent complete on this section,
temporary stop signs and no parking restrictions will be lifted.

The traffic control signals currently under construction at the
intersection of 156th Street and Bennington Road are anticipated
to be completed by the end of July. The stop signs will remain in
place until the signals are operational, which may be late July or
early August.

For any questions or concerns, please contact the project
contacts or visit the project’'s Facebook page listed below.

PROJECT CONTACTS

Marvin Lech, NDOT District 2, Construction Engineer
402-595-2534

marvin.lech@nebraska.gov

Jeff Webert, K2 Construction, Project Manager
402-467-2355 [ 402-890-2299

jwebert@k2construction.hiz

A Facebook group has heen set up for the project.
Please see the following for information:
facebook.com/groups/K2BenningtonProject/
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PROJECT INFORMATION

JUNE/JULY 2021

Completed work open to school/

local traffic

Area: Bennington Rd & 156th St
south of Bennington Rd

Completed and open to local traffic
Area: 156th St - North of

Bennington Rd to south of

N 2nd St

Schedule: 5/24/21 to 6/28/21
Closure: Intersection of N 2nd St/
Bennington Elem. School
driveway with 156th St
Detour: Bennington Rd/ 168th St/
Highway 36

Schedule: 5/3/21 to 6/28/21
Closure: 156th Stfrom N Second St
to Howard Lane
Detour: Bennington Rd/ 168th St/

Highway 36

Schedule: 6/28/21 to 8/2/21
Closure: 156th St from Howard Lane
to 4th Street
Detour: Bennington Rd/ 168th St/
Highway 36

Schedule: 8/4/21 to 8/25/21
Closure: 156th Stfrom 4th St to
CW Haden Dr
Detour: Bennington Rd/ 168th St/
Highway 36
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Schedule: 8/26/21 to 9/1/21
Closure: 156th St and CW Haden Dr
intersection
Detour: Bennington Rd/ 168th St/
Highway 36



